
Stockton Wood Primary School 

 
‘Laying the Foundations for Life’ 

Newsletter no. 3 
 

OFSTED 2015 ‘…behaviour and safety of the children is outstanding, 
characterised by exemplary conduct around the school and attentive listening. 

 
 

Dates for the New School Year- Academic Year 2017 – 2018 

 

Autumn Term 2017 

 Staff training day: Monday, 4th September 

 Children start: Tuesday 5th September* 

 Half Term holiday: Monday 23rd to Friday 27th October 

 Christmas Holidays: Friday, 22nd  December to Friday 5th Jan. 2018 

Spring Term 2018 

 Starts: Monday 8th January  

 Half term holiday:  Monday 12th to Friday 16th February 

 School closed for Staff training day Friday, 9th March 

 Easter Holidays Monday, 26th March to Friday, 6th April  

Summer Term 2018 

 Starts: Monday 9th April 

 May Day: Monday 7th  May 

 Half Term holiday: Thursday, 24th May to Friday 1st  June 

 Ends: Tuesday 24th July  

*Nursery and Reception children have different starting dates.   

**1 x training day to be confirmed 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Dear Parents, 

 
We are currently collecting items of food for our celebration of Harvest 

time. Thank you so much for donations already made which we will parcel into 

hampers and give as gifts to All Saints Church for distribution to elderly 

members of the community. 

 
Thank you also for taking part in our LEJOG activity day.  We raised nearly 

£300 which means that with the sponsorship already received for my cycle 

ride almost £2000 has been raised for the Walton Neuro Centre Charity. 

Thank you for your support! 

 
SEAL Assembly – New Beginnings 

We would like to invite Year 1 to Year 6 parents to our first assembly of the 

year on Friday, 20th October at 9am.  Our theme is New Beginnings and 

the children will share their wonderful ideas and experiences with you.  Tea 

will be served from 8.55am in the hall.  Hope you can join us! 

F2 and F3 Parent Letters and Sounds Workshops 

Parent workshops take place next week for Class F2 and Class F3 – letters 

have been sent home with details.  Hope you can come!   

Parents’ Group 

Don’t forget our Parents’ Group meets every Wednesday from 9am – 

11.30am. Drop in for a cup of tea and a chat and find out more about the life 

of the school or take part in one of the courses on offer. 

 

Please see information attached about arrangements for school photographs. 

Thank you for your support.   

Yours sincerely,   

S.E.Stacey    

Head teacher 


